ADDENDUM TO STOKES TOWNSHIP LIGHTING AGREEMENT ORIGINALLY SIGNED ON MAY 16th, 2017
This is an addendum to the Agreement entered into with the Village of Lakeview and the Stokes Township Trustees regarding street lighting for certain parts of Stokes Township.
Paragraph 2 shall now read:


2. The Trustees shall, in exchange for said services, pay the sum of $120.00 per light for 28 lights, for a total of $3,360.00 annually together with $87.00 for the kilowatt-hour tax imposed by ORC 5727.81, for a total cost of $3,447.00.

All other aspects of the Agreement shall remain the same as originally written and signed on May 16, 2017. 

______________________________
________________________________

Witness Connor Kinsey, Solicitor

Mayor Ryan Shoffstall






________________________________






Rebecca Larrabee, Fiscal Officer

STOKES TOWNSHIP TRUSTEES

______________________________
________________________________

Joan Shouse, Fiscal Officer


Tim Hart, Trustee







________________________________







Orvil Wickersham, Trustee







________________________________







Steven Terrill, Trustee
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